
 

 

New employees 

Note: 

This message is intended for the superintendent or person in charge of the ground’s maintenance. We 

thank you in advance for forwarding it to the right person within your organisation. 

 

Greetings, 

 

We proudly brand and base our business on three pillars: quality, service and 

professionalism. Our performance is keeping up with our growth. And, with the goal of 

continuously offering the best service we are happy to announce the addition of Mr. Paul 

Boudreau as Director of operations and Daniel Contino as Sales representative to the Soltek 

team. 

 

Mr. Boudreau, trained architectural technician, has a professional background and 

experience baggage that easily blends into our business needs and philosophy. Twenty years 

as General contractor and over fourteen years in the municipal world as Director of 

Technical services and Public works are being added to our expertise. His knowledge, 

managing skills and professionalism will support our quality service. 

 

In 2012, Daniel graduated from the University of Guelph with a Diploma in 

Turfgrass  Management. Prior to accepting this position within Soltek, he served as 

Superintendent at Windmill Heights Golf Club for three seasons. Additionally, he occupied 

the role of Assistant Superintendent at Elm Ridge Country Club for seven seasons and 

interned as a student at the Royal Montreal Golf Club. Overall, Daniel has 18 years of 

experience within the golf industry, which will prove to be an asset when working with all 

present and future customers of Soltek.  

  

  

You will most likely have the pleasure to meet Mr. Boudreau and Mr. Contino. Between now 

and then we welcome them in their undertakings with Soltek. 

 

 

Francis Leblanc 

President 


